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22 November 2023

Dear Parents

I would like to confirm that next week will be the last week of swimming lessons for year 4.

The last lesson dates are as follows:

Jaguar: Monday 27 November 2023

Puma: Monday 27 November 2023

Leopard: Wednesday 29 November 2023

Tiger: Friday 1 December 2023

The Year 4 team would like to say a huge well done to all of the children for putting in so much

effort into gaining and improving their swimming skills. It has been amazing to see the

progress that they have made over this term. We would encourage you to support the

children in continuing to practise the swimming skills that they have learnt by taking them to

your local pool. Please see the link to the leisure facilities in Enfield:

https://www.enfield.gov.uk/services/leisure-and-culture/leisure-centres-and-swimming-pools

https://swimplus.co.uk/

Many thanks

Hollese Britton
Year 4 Achievement Leader
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